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Dear Friends and Guests of  Hermit Basin,

As we see yet another year come to serve those seeking a quiet place to rest, renew, and 
reconnect, we are grateful and blessed beyond belief. This year’s snowfall has far exceeded last 
year’s snow. It is beautiful. Praise God for his amazing love.

Some of  the projects we will be working on are new carpets for stairwells, hallway, and 
lobby. Also the hot tub is in process of  being redone.

Hermit Basin is beautifully situated in the Wet Mountain Valley at the base of  the Sangre 
de Cristo Mountain range near the town of  Westcliffe, Colorado. In addition to the conference 
activities, there are many attractions for every family including hiking in the mountains, paddle 
boating and fishing (catch and release) in a nearby reservoir, swimming in Hermit Basin’s 
indoor swimming pool, and playing basketball and sand volleyball. Arrangements can also be 
made for bowling, horseback riding, river rafting, guided rock climbing, golfing, zip line, or a 
train ride through the spectacular Royal Gorge in nearby Canon City, Colorado. It is an easy 
day trip to visit the Focus on the Family campus, Pikes Peak, the Air Force Academy, and the 
Garden of  the Gods in Colorado Springs. Among other excursions around the area.

The price this year is $320.00 per adult and children ages three to eleven are half  price, 
under three is free. A deposit of  
$200.00 per family unit is asked 
when registering. The deposit is 
non-refundable.

As always we look forward to 
continuing in serving the Lord with 
the resources and love He bestows. 
The blessings that we have seen 
through this ministry keeps us gladly 
serving our Lord for His Kingdom.

Gratefully Serving Our Lord.
Penny

December 
27-January 2
Christmas 
Camp 
Matt Fowler worked 
part-time for New 
Beginnings Church 
student ministry for 
nearly five years. 

Matt joined the full-time staff in August of 
2011. He has served as the Youth and 
Children Ministry Coordinator, Family 
Pastor and Middle School and High 
School and is currently fulfilling the role 
of Associate Pastor of Missions and 
Discipleship. Matt spent the previous 
7 years working in the public school 
system as a teacher and coach. He 
graduated with a master of Theological 
Studies in the spring of 2017. He and his 
wife Brittany make their home in Jenks, 
OK with their four children.

July 28- 
August 3
Hermit 
Basin 
Family 
Camp
Sten-Erik Armitage 
is the Senior Pastor 

of Redeemer Bible Church in Dallas, 
Texas. With a passion for helping others 
to think Christianly about their faith, 
ministry, and daily lives, Sten-Erik also 
serves as Advisor for Spiritual Formation 
and Adjunct Professor of Educational 
Ministries and Leadership at Dallas 
Theological Seminary, where he earned 
his ThM in 2012. In his final year of the 
ThM he was awarded the Rollin Thomas 
Chafer Award for his work in apologetics 
as well as the H. A. Ironside Award in 
Expository Preaching.

Sten-Erik is married to his beautiful 
wife, Lisa, and they have three amazing 
daughters.

Adult Aspen 
Camp, 
September 
14-20 
Jay Selden was born 
and raised on a dairy 
farm in Michigan. He 
farmed with his father 
for 7 years. He and 

his wife, Dorothy had 4 children when he 
felt the call of the Lord for a ministry. He 
left the farm and went to Iowa where he 
attended college.He went on to get his 
Master’s Degree at Bemidji, Minnesota 
and taught Media/Bible at the college in 
Iowa. He went on from there to head up 
a Media Department for World Gospel 
Mission in Indiana. He has traveled 
extensively in evangelism and prison 
ministries. In 1987, he founded Uplift Mt., 
a ministry to youth and adults.

Name _______________________________________________________Number Attending_________
Address __________________________________________________ (# of adults____ # of children)____
City_______________________________________________ State ________________ Zip ___________
Phone (during business hours) ______________________Email:__________________________________
Enclosed is $200 per family (no cash please)       ____ Check        ____ Money Order
  
__ Master Card# __________________________________________  Exp. date ___________________
__ Visa Card# _____________________________________________  Exp. date ___________________
__ Discover Card # ________________________________________  Exp. date ___________________

I authorize a $200 (Family Camps) deposit to be charged to my credit card above. 

Signature ___________________________________________________________________________

Please enroll me in the Family Camp dated_________. 
If space is no longer available on the above date, please enroll my family in the family camp dated________.

Make checks payable to:  Hermit Basin
P O Box 25, 1699 Camino Drive, Westcliffe, CO  81252 ~ (719) 783-2100 ~ www.hermitbasin.com

We are unable to take deposits via our website.

Family Camp
Registration Form

     Penny’s Corner

Ron & Haven Howard, from 
Branson, Missouri will 
be leading in music at the 
Adult Aspen Camp, 
September 14-20, 2019

Mike Shields, will be the 
devotional speaker at the 
Adult Aspen Camp, 
September 14-20, 2019. Mike 
is currently a Pastor at Sangre 
de Cristo Cowboy Church here 
in the valley. He is also a board 
member for the Fellowship of 
Christian Cowboys.
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